
 

 

 

Immigration – I-20 Form 

 
Not all foreign students are required to possess an I-20 form.  Only those foreign students 

who anticipate leaving the borders of the United States while enrolled in school are 

required to have an I-20 form.   An I-20 form must be applied for through the Diocesan 

Office of Catholic Schools and Centers.  The student must be registered at the school in 

order to apply for an I-20.  This form allows a student to visit his or her native country 

and return to the United States provided the appropriate signatures have been affixed to 

the I-20 form.  Without this form, a student will not be allowed to reenter the country.  

The school should contact Debbie Kleinberger at the Office of Catholic Schools and 

Centers for assistance with this. 

 

When a foreign student completes his or her time at a school or withdraws, the office of 

Catholic Schools and Centers must be notified. 


